
Public Notice

LICENSING AUTHORITY
LITTLETON, COLORADO

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the Littleton Licens-
ing Authority has scheduled a hearing for Wed-
nesday,  October 9,  2019,  to  conduct  a Show
Cause hearing on the possible suspension or
revocation of the Hotel & Restaurant liquor li-
cense  for  The  Boardroom  Inc.,  d/b/a  The
Boardroom, 51 West Dry Creek Court, Littleton,
Colorado 80120. The hearing will be held in the
Council Chamber of the Littleton Center, 2255
West  Berry  Avenue,  at  6:30  p.m.  or  as  soon
thereafter  as  it  may  be  heard.

By order of the Licensing Authority of the City of
Littleton, Colorado on August 29, 2019.

/s/ Colleen L. Norton, Deputy City Clerk
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